
In this UPDATE: 
Concert Attire 
 
 
All concert attire that was ordered for the students and been received and sorted by bands. The students will 
receive all of their items tomorrow in class. 
 
IT IS EXREMELY IMPORTANT THAT ALL STUDENTS RECEIVING NEW ITEMS TAKE THEM HOME 
TOMORROW so that you can have alterations done in a timely manner. 
 

All dresses and pants are “unfinished” and will need to be hemmed. When 
alterations to the hemline are made be sure that the person doing the 
alterations understands that NONE OF THE MATERIAL MAY BE REMOVED 
FROM THE GARMENT!  
 
Students in Concert Band (5th hour band) and Concert Winds (1st hour band) will need their concert attire for the 
Spaghetti Supper on November 11. You will need to get any alterations done prior to that date. If you plan to 
have the alterations done by a professional seamstress or tailor, you need to get the garment to them 
immediately in order to have it back in time for the performance.  
 
 
Students in Wind Ensemble will need to have their garments ready for the performance at Chiddix on November 
7. If you plan to have alterations done by a professional seamstress or tailor, you will need to get the garment to 
them immediately to have it back in time for the performance. 
 
 
Proper care for your concert attire 
 
DRESSES: may be washed on gentle cycle with mild detergent and cold water. Hang to dry. 
 
TUXES 

 Pants and Jackets should be dry cleaned after each performance to avoid the garment having a 
permanent odor. 

 Shirts should be laundered after every performance. The shirts will last longer if the students wear a plain 
white t-shirt under the shirt. Most of the shirts will require some sort of stain remover / stain fighter on the 
collar area of the shirt to avoid permanent discoloration of the collar. 


